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embers of the Unification family in Slovakia 
were very happy to receive the True 
Parents´ Special Emissary Dr. Lan-young 

Moon and her husband Mr. No-hi Pak in Bratislava.  

After short sightseeing tour through the city of 
Bratislava there was rich programme prepared for our 
guests in the National Training Centre in Dunajska 
Luzna. Delicious Korean lunch prepared by our 
Japanese sisters and then meeting with several 
leaders. This was a good opportunity for leaders to 
introduce their work and activities, and an open and 
honest discussion about the situation of the 
movement in Slovakia. Present were also some of the 
first members who joined more than 40 years ago. Dr. 
Lan-young Moon, the long time international 
president of WFWP, was invited to the National 
meeting of WFWP Slovakia in November this year by 
the president of the WFWP Slovakia.  

Special guest of this meeting was Ambassador for 
Peace and member of UPF Global Peace Council 
Archbishop A. Bacinsky who spoke about his personal 
way of studying the teachings of Rev. Sun-myung 
Moon. Dr. Lan-young Moon explained about True 
Mothers´ Vision 2020, and especially about the 
mission of the Special Emissary.  

In the evening there was a meeting with members. 
Special Emissary Lan-young Moon spoke about her 60 
years of attending the True Parents, the personal 
testimony which was very inspiring for our members, 
and created an atmosphere were everybody could 
feel the presence and heart of Heavenly Parent and 
True Parents.  

Next morning our guests shortly visited the Peace 
Embassy building currently in reconstruction, and 
then their journey continues to the next stage 
Budapest, Hungary. 

By Milos Klas
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